

Celebration Newsletter

Friday 27th May 2022

Dear parents/carers,

What a busy week it has been! The pupils have enjoyed a range of activities that have helped us enhance our curriculum's content, as well as celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee—it has been lots of fun.

We hope that everyone has an enjoyable, restful break. School returns on Wednesday 8th June 2022.

Jubilee Celebrations

The pupils (and staff) thoroughly enjoyed the Platinum Jubilee Celebrations yesterday. EYFS & KS1 had a wonderful street party with lots of delicious

treats, music and even a visit from The Queen.











Although the typical British weather didn't allow the original outdoor party as planned, KS2 enjoyed lots of art related activities, having their faces painted as well as some games and treats within their classrooms.











Thank you to all staff involved in organised the wonderful event, and to parents for food and drink donations this week!

British Art Week

British Art Week has been a huge success this week with pupils studying artists such as Anthony Gormley, Steven Brown and Banksy.

Pupils have looked at particular art work and created their own replicas. Year 5 visited the beach to see the iron men before using clay to make their own version of The Angel of the North.







Year 2 created a collaborative, royal masterpiece using different mediums.



Goodbye & Good Luck

This week, we said goodbye to two of our support staff—Mrs Carley and Ms Williams. Both ladies will be truly missed by both staff and pupils. Thank you both for all of your hard-work over the years—it is very much appreciated.

We wish them both the best of luck with their new ventures.

Attendance Winners

Well done to 4A who are this half term's attendance winners. They enjoyed a McDonalds treat for lunch today!



Remember, you've got to be in to win!

Attendance League

1C were this week's attendance winners—well done!

The attendance league this term has been very exciting and our pupils have been trying extra hard to ensure they are in school and on time.

Please ensure that during summer 2, your child is in school each day and is on time.

PERFECT ATTENDANCE

Ancient Egyptian Day

Year 3 have had Past Productions Company in today and travelled back in time to Ancient Egypt. The children have loved taking part in role play and drama activities based on the Gods and Goddesses of Ancient Egypt and have even acted out the discovery of Tutankhamun's tomb! Year 3 also worked together in teams to crack the codes in order to 'Escape the Underworld' and took part in the ancient ritual of heart weighing to find out who would make it to the afterlife.











Choir Performance

Choir have been practising songs and routines since September in preparation for Peace Proms. Unfortunately the Peace Proms event was cancelled, however Mr Fagan quite kindly offered the church space for a performance. The children have shown immense dedication by attending choir every Wednesday evening, and put on a wonderful show on Wednesday!

Well done to all involved, we are very proud of you!



Dates For Your Diary

Wednesday 8th June—Return to school
Tuesday 21st June—Year 4 Chester Zoo Trip
Thursday 23rd June—KS1 Sports Day
Friday 24th June—KS2 Sports Day
Wednesday 29th June—Friday 1st June—Year 6 Residential Trip
Tuesday 12th July—Reception Imagine That Trip
Monday 18th July—

- Whole School Inflatables
 - Year 6 Leavers' Party

Tuesday 19th July—Last day of term